
Hi Everyone,

Another busy year has flown by for us all. We’d like to take this
opportunity to Thank our new Principal Mr Bruce Fraser for his support and
encouragement as we finished off our events for the year. We look forward to
continuing to strengthen our School with you.

So many events have happened since our last newsletter: Father’s Day Stall, Parent’s
Night, Faction Athletics Bake Stall, and the Referendum Sausage Sizzle. We are
extremely grateful for all the volunteers who helped make these events a success.
We hope everyone enjoyed themselves.

Moonlight Markets! We Did It! There’s a quick recap below! 

I’d like to remind everyone that all our volunteers are regular parents who many, if
not all of them have no prior training or knowledge in event coordinating including
eftpos management. Which basically means we’re all winging it at some point but
we’re doing it as a team, supporting each other and having a laugh at the same
time. So we invite you to join us at an event next year and share in the fun.

Our AGM and first general meeting of the year will be Monday 12 February at 7pm
at the School Staff Room and we welcome your attendance.

We hope you all have a beautiful Christmas and safe and revitalising holidays
ahead.

Kind regards 
Ashlee Gibson - President
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President's Preamble

Friday 2nd February
3pm on the School Oval

Welcome Back Icecreams!



Moonlight Markets Wrap
We did it! The event was a huge success!

There was a moderate amount of uncertainty on how successful this year’s
markets would be considering the 4 year gap, a strong presence of community
markets and the buy nothing Facebook pages, but we are thrilled with the results
and our markets were once again warmly received by our Hills Community. 

A massive THANK YOU!! to the P&C, Moonlight Markets Committee, Stall
Coordinators, Money Runners, Cleaning Crew, Staff, Volunteers, Parents and
Children. We all pulled together as a giant team. It’s a great relfection of our
awesome school community. Everyones efforts were incredible and the amazing
atmostphere on the night was all thanks to VOLUNTEERS!

We raised a grand total of $22,550!!!! We’re already planning great things to
spend the money on for the kids including some playground markings such as
snakes and ladders for the kids to play with, as well as a set of interschool
uniforms featuring an Indigenous design. These uniforms will be made available
each time a Falls Road Primary student or team represents the school at events
such as sporting competitions and musical performances. If you have further
suggestions we would love to hear from you at our next P&C Meeting!

Til nex time...



Mother's Day
Easter

Miss Perera leading the

way with her Year 2's
Emma, Olivia and Abby
ready with their jars!

Moonlight Markets Wrap

Next meeting
Monday 12 Feb 7pm at
school in the staff room

Follow us on
Facebook!

https://www.facebook.com/fallsroadprimaryschool

